



4860 Ruffner St. San Diego CA, 92111 Environmental Health and Safety SDUSD -Safety Office Phone: 858 627-7174

December 14, 2018

MEMO TO: Pest Control and Landscape Departments

FROM: John Baker, Safety Office

RE: Restrictions on the Use of Herbicides Advisory

This memo is intended to advise you that applications of all herbicides will be restricted beginning January 1, 2019 as directed.

The restrictions on the use of herbicides will be as followed:

Herbicides shall not be used in lieu of IPM (integrated pest management) methods.

Herbicides will not be applied in areas accessible to students and staff.

Herbicides will not be applied within 100 feet of any student and staff occupied building or food service area.

Use of the herbicides shall be in accordance with the specimen label, including re-entry interval.

If you have alternative methods or products to suggest for weed management, please forward the suggestions to the Safety Office for consideration and product evaluation.

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact me by email, <u>ibaker@sandi.net</u>